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GARDEN
PARTY (LITE)

In Person
JUNE 27TH

WORSHIP OUTSIDE 9:00AM

Join us for worship outside as we celebrate
God's creation! All are welcome!

KID'S CORNER

Kids can come and decorate a pot and plant
their own little piece of creation.

GARDEN WALK

You can go visit someone who has volunteered
their garden for a garden walk. We will share
the Garden's location that Sunday.

RAFFLE!

You could get lucky! We are taking a free will
offering for the food pantry, the Brick House
and maintaining Grace's grounds. We will draw
after worship on Sunday. For more information

on how to enter the raffle, keep reading.
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GARDEN
PARTY (LITE)

Online
JUNE 25TH - JUNE 27TH

FEATURED GARDEN WALK

Each day we will feature a garden for a virtual
garden walk with photos you can scroll
through.

SHARE YOUR OWN PHOTOS

There will be a post on Facebook each day that
will invite you to share a photo from your own
garden or walks in the comment section of the
post. If you don't have Facebook, you can send
your photos to office@gracewelcomesyou.org.

HOW TO WATCH WITHOUT FACEBOOK

If you don't have Facebook, you can go to
gracewelcomesyou.org and there will be a link to our
Facebook page under "Upcoming Events: Garden Party

Online" It may prompt you to join when you go to the
Facebook Page but you can decline and still look at all
we have shared.

We recommend you check back every day at arou
the same time so that you can catch everything.
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RAFFLE
INSTRUCTIONS

Instead of selling potted plants this year, we are holding a free-
will offering raffle! There will be several great prizes donated by
area businesses and congregation members. All contributions
will be given to a local food pantry, the Brick House and used
to maintain Grace's grounds.

For the donation, write a check to Grace Lutheran Church with
“Garden Week” in the memo line. There is a PDF on our website
with instructions and a form you can print and send in with your

information. If you don’t have a printer, include a note with
your name, phone number and address.

We will draw names for the raffle on Sunday, June 27th
after worship.

THANK YOU TO OUR GENEROUS DONORS!



